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From: Patrick Rodrigues

Sent: Friday, 12 July 2024 8:22 AM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Cc: Patrick Rodrigues

Subject: dont abolish higgins

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi

| am a resident of Higgins .

| understand you are considering abolishing Higgins .
What'’s the reason for that .

Don’t we deserve a voice . And don’t think because it is a liberal stronghold you can just abolish our representation .
You will note at the last election we voted in a labour member so we can be heard.

Whose going to represent us in Canberra .

The crazies in Stonnington council are already not representing our interests now the one piece of representation
your having your taking away . Weve got Chadstone shopping centre that just keeps growing and destroying the
street scape . Don’t forget this inner suburb is getting backfilled with a lot of multi storey developments close to the
train stations so the population is growing . Costello came from this seat and previous prime ministers .

We don’t want the seat abolished. We want to be represented

Patrick & Julia Rodrigues
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